

Facilities Management P.O. Box 8795 Williamsburg, VA 23187-8795 (757) 221-2275

KUDOS NEWSLETTER

Happy New Year! Thank you for all your hard work to get the campus ready for a new school year! Looking forward to seeing what 2017 – 2018 will bring!

DID YOU KNOW? Current staff members at the College of William & Mary have a valid membership to the Student Recreation Center? As a bonus, Family Recreation is offered during the academic semester on Saturday and Sunday during the hours of 10 am – 12 pm. During Family Rec., you can bring your kids under the age of 18 to enjoy a rock wall climb, the pool, or open gym where basketball, indoor soccer, or racquetball may be played. Be sure to bring your W&M ID Card, you are authorized 2 guests per visit. For more information, visit

http://www.wm.edu/offices/wellness/campusrec/facilities/studentrecreationcenter/index.php

Multiple e-mails were received recognizing individuals and teams that went above and beyond to insure the mission of Facilities Management was upheld to the highest degree possible. We would like to thank you for your hard work and dedication.



Deborah DeGuzman - "Thank you for the superb customer service you've given me in my search for my EH&S team member! You have been extremely supportive and you always provide excellent communication. Both are appreciated!"

Sandra Prior
Director of EH&S

Liz DeWees – "Our fire extinguisher brackets were delivered today. Thank you so much for your help in getting these ordered for us! It may not seem like a big deal, but it was HUGE for me. With so many requests and requirements coming at us these days, even the simple things are a big deal when they get done so seamlessly. Your help with this order is greatly appreciated!"

Sandra Prior
Director of EH&S

Roberto Guerrero – "Congratulations to Roberto Guerrero on completion of his second year of electrician apprentice school with a grade of 97.3 (A+). Enthusiastic and hard-working, he continues to master his practical skills while developing his understanding of the academic theory and concepts of the electrical trade."

Gregg Shipp, Mike Marrs, and Garland Burton
FM Operations & Maintenance Staff

Jerry Kinney - "Thank you, Jerry! You always provide SUPERB customer SERVICE!!!"

Sandra Prior
Director of EH&S

Bob Morman & Custodial Team - "Please Share my sincere THANK YOU to your personnel for their help with the Grad Housing HVAC closets survey. I and my EH&S Team are very grateful for the helping hands. Many thanks to you as well for being willing to take on this additional task during this high demand period of summer prep work!"

Sandra Prior
Director of EH&S

Sandra Prior – "Thank you for the (EH&S) newsletter. Please keep them coming. Very informative. I'll share them in our department."

Ellie Wilkinson
Administrative/Undergraduate Coordinator

Facilities Management Team -

"Thank you SO MUCH for adjusting the desk!!"

 Christina Baker
Visiting Asst. Professor Modern Languages and Literatures

WELCOME to the following new FM Team members: Dawn Alleman, Grounds & Gardens

The following FM Team members have left W&M: Ruth Ashby, Bldg Services William Casey Jarrell, Maintenance